Nikki Cooper

From: sell |

Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 9:27 AM
To: corporate
Subject: June 17, 2020

June 17, 2020

Resort Municipality of Whistler
Ref. 5298 Development

Mayor and Council Members,
Trust all is well with you and yours.

As discussed during question period of February 18, 2020 meeting. Please confirm RMOW Council will consider a
separate access from Alta Lake road, during 5298 Development planning process.

| have walked the property and believe such access would alleviate traffic concerns, providing unfamiliar travellers
improved access to the Tourist Accommodations being proposed.

| will be happy to meet with anyone interested in walking the property to better understand the existing topography and
determine what can be reasonably done to make it happen.

Thanks for everything,

GuyGeorge Lever
5221 Jordan Lane
Whistler, BC

V8E 1J5

Guy George Lever



